
From: Jerry Esnough <esnoughj@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2025 11:21 AM 
To: City Admin <cityadmin@mapleplainmn.gov> 
Subject: Hearing request  

  

Dear Mr. Kolander, 

My name is Gerald Esnough at 1764 Howard Ave. For the past ten years here in Maple Plain 
I have been a Beekeeper. I also grow and maintain pollinator plants on my property. In 
those ten years I have communicated with the city around making sure I comply with city 
code 6-38-3A and have been allowed to have my pollinator plants on my property. Though 
nothing has changed on how I manage my pollinator plants, this year so some reason the 
city has demanded that I cut them all down within seven days. It also gives me the right to 
dispute this at the next city council meeting. It requires me to send this written letter to you 
so that I can come before the city and plead my case. I appreciate you doing so at this time. 
Please feel free to contact me if you need to, by text for call at 952-223-7076. 

Thank you 

Geald Esnough 07/23/1925 
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